
 

 
 

Parkway Manor students are invited to join the 

staff in recognizing World Kindness Day on 11/13 by 

wearing a shirt which shares a positive message. 
 

 

      

“In a world where you can be anything...be kind.” 

Help us spread kindness on  

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 13th 

** Please note—November 13th is also photo re-take day.  Participation in World Kindness Day is        
optional.  If your child is getting re-takes, he or she is welcome to bring a positive message shirt to 
change into after their picture has been taken. ** 


